
     
 

 Market report for Friday, July 29th. Dry fleshy 

cows pretty steady with our last sale bringing $78-$83 

with high yielding cows $85-$89.50. Lots of wet cows to 

town as dry conditions continuing, many operations are 

beginning to wean calves. High yielding cows to 

slaughter were $72-$79 and low yielding wet cows 

mostly $65-$71. Shelly cows $55-$64. Lot of bulls to 

town, high yielding bulls $110-$120. Next cut $105-

$109 and low yielding thin bulls $92-$104.  

 We sold a nice dispersion from Lacy Smith. She 

sent us 30 cows with big sturdy March calves at side. 

The solid mouth pairs brought $2025. Short solid pairs 

brought $1925 and broken mouth pairs sold for $1700. 

 We’ll be off next week for our local county 

fairs, so we’ll see you at a couple of those!  We’re 

building special yearling and spring calf sales 

throughout August, so if we can assist you in anyway, 

please call the office at 308-665-2220.  

 
  

 

UPCOMING SALE SCHEDULE 

Friday, July 22 – NO SALE 

Friday, July 29 – Special Dry Cow Sale 

Friday, August 5 – NO SALE – Enjoy your County Fairs 

Friday, August 12 – Regular Cattle Sale & Special Feeder Sale 

Friday, August 19 – Special Dry Cow Sale 

Friday, August 26 - Regular Cattle Sale & Special Feeder Sale 

Friday, September 2 – NO SALE – Happy Labor Day! 

 

 


